
Port of Astoria 

Request for Expressions of Interest (RFEI) 

Astoria Central Waterfront 

 

The Port of Astoria (the “Port”) seeks Expressions of Interest from creative, experienced developers to 

redevelop Port-owned property on the Astoria Central Waterfront lying west of the Astoria/Megler 

Bridge. This offering is intended to be flexible. The Port is not seeking detailed proposals or architectural 

plans for the site, although it will not reject any specific proposals that developers or others may seek to 

put forward. The Request for Expressions of Interest may be accessed and downloaded at the Port of 

Astoria website here: www.portofastoria.com/Public_Notice.aspx. The Port will conduct an optional 

pre-submittal meeting on Thursday, October 24, 2024, at 9:00 am, followed by a tour of the property. 

The meeting will take place at Port offices at 422 Gateway Avenue, Astoria, Oregon 97138. Those who 

wish to attend must register no later than October 21, 2024, by emailing waterfront@portofastoria.com. 

Note that the Port may conduct a second pre-submittal meeting on Wednesday, October 30, 2024, at 

1:00 pm, in the event that the Port determines there is sufficient demand for this second meeting. Those 

interested in the second meeting, should contact waterfront@portofastoria.com no later than October 

21st, 2024, to register their interest. The Response submission deadline is 5:00pm on November 14, 

2024. Responses should be addressed to Matt McGrath or emailed to waterfront@portofastoria.com. 
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